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Mr Anthony McClure
Managing Director 
Bowdens Silver Pty Limited
Level 11 52 Phillip Street
Sydney New South Wales 2000

21/03/2022

Dear Mr McClure

Bowdens Silver Project (SSD 5765)
Amendment No. 2 Request

I refer to your request to amend the development application for the Bowdens Silver Project (the
project) to remove the water pipeline from the application and alter the proposed mine site layout to
support the proposed integrated water management and supply strategy. The amendment also
realigns the transmission line to reduce visible impacts following community submissions on the first
amendment report (inclusion of the transmission line into the project). 

The Department has considered the information provided and notes that although the proposed
amendment would change aspects of the development application that was exhibited in 2020 and
2021, they would not affect the main aspects of the project, including the mining and processing
methods. 

Accordingly, as delegate of the Independent Planning Commission I agree to the amendment to the
development application for the Bowdens Silver Project as detailed in your letter in accordance with
clause 38 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021.

I do not consider the amendment to be minor, and you are hereby notified that the development
application is taken to be lodged on the day on which you applied for this amendment.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Rose-Anne Hawkeswood on 9274 6324.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments

as delegate of the Independent Planning Commission
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